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MDHHS Revalidation 

Michigan

The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) has notified Meridian that Medicaid 
Provider Enrollment has resumed provider revalidation as part of the end to the Public Health Emergency (PHE).  

The first revalidation cycle ended 1/31/2023, and we have been informed of several incomplete revalidations, 
resulting in the closure of provider Medicaid enrollments. A list of providers that have had Medicaid enrollment 
closed has been posted on the Community Health Automated Medicaid Processing System (CHAMPS). Any 
provider whose Medicaid enrollment was closed will need to contact the CHAMPS help line at 1-800-292-2550
to have their enrollment re-opened. 

To avoid any impact to future claims, encounters, and access to care, please ensure that you are completing 
your revalidation within the 90-day period specified by MDHHS to keep your Medicaid enrollment active. 


